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5 Island Fanfare « by Alain Berckvitz of France. Design contributed :o
benefit UNICEF, the United Nations Children’s Fund. v+ Fanfare dans
Tile « par Alain Berckvitz (France). Composition offerte & I'UNICEF, le
Fonds des Nations Unies pour l'enfance. 7v Banda de musica isleia « obra
de Alain Berckvitz, de Francia. Contribucién al UNICEF, el Fondo de las
Naciones Unidas para la Infancia. ¥+ OcTpoB daHdapa  PHCYHOK
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The Folklore Society

OF GREATER WASH INGTON
P. O. Box 19303 ¢ 20th Street Station ¢ Washington D. C. 20036

July 21, 1975

Dear Mrs Schuster,

Tt is unfortunate that you had such a difficult experience
bringing your two-year-old to one of our concerts. It is true
still that folk music is for everybody - old and young. However
a concert 1s not for everyone and we must ask that families with
young children either keep them at home or make arrangements so
that the child will not disrupt the performance. We ask this
in deference to other members who have paid to listen to a per-
former and aiso to the performer himself. There are certain events
to which children are welcome and some to which children are
specifically invited (i. e. children's workshops at both the
Getaway and the Mini-Festival).

We hope that in some way both you and your family will con-

tinue to énjoy folk music.

Sincerely,

(//:1/611 /? /4?7"//t

Caroline B. Hoover
Secretary





